
Spring Forward Into Summer

 

NVHD accepts the
following
insurance:

Aetna
Anthem Blue Cross/Blue

Shield
Cigna

Connecticare
Medicare Part B

Medicaid
Don't forget your card!

 
We regrettably are unable to accept
Medicare Advantage plans Oxford or

United Healthcare
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NVHD Heal th  Annex
Cl i ni c  Schedul e

June 2023
*On 4/19/23 the FDA approved a second bivalent

booster for those 65 and older

No insurance, 
no problem!

Vaccine Pricing
 

Quadrivalent       $35 
Flublok                    $70
Covid-19 Booster   FREE

June 1st: 1:30 to 3:30
 June 15th: 1:30 to 3:30
 June 29th: 1:30 to 3:30

 
To register, use the following link

 
bit.ly/ValleyVaccine

 
Or Scan this QR Code

 

NVHD's health educator Lisa Trupp
held a virtual QPR Suicide

Prevention Gatekeeper training on
May 18, 2023. Several members of
the Valley community attended the
hour log session and became QPR

"Gatekeepers" who can help provide
support for someone experiencing a

mental health crisis until
appropriate help can be sought.  

 
NVHD plans to offer several more

QPR training programs, to help stem
the tide of suicide and growing
mental health challenges in the

Naugatuck Valley.
 

For more information, contact Lisa
Trupp, Health Educator at 203-881-

3255, ext.. 108 or email
ltrupp@nvhd.org   
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Upcoming NVHD Events-June 2023

01 02 03

June Healthy Val ley Spotl ight

Live Well with Diabetes
Self-Management Program 

NVHD will be offering a free, in-
person, six-week diabetes self-
management workshop on
Thursdays from 8:30 to 11:00 at
the Naugatuck Senior Center,
300 Meadow St, Naugatuck,
beginning June 15th-July 20th.

To register please call 203-
881-3255, ext. 107 or 108.

Live Well with Chronic
Pain Self-Management
Program 

NVHD will be offering a free,
phone-based, six-week chronic
pain self-management
workshop on Wednesdays from
6:00 to 7:00pm, beginning
June 14th-July 19th (flyer
attached).

To register please call
203-881-3255, ext 108.

The 2022-2024 Naugatuck Valley Community
Health Improvement Plan (CHIP) was debuted on
Wednesday, May 24th, 2023, at a meeting of the

Valley's CHIP workgroup in Oxford.
The document lays out the plans for the teams

working on the three focus areas: mental
health, substance use, and equitable access to

health services. These focus areas were
determined by feedback from the community
gathered in Community Health Assessment

conducted in 2022.
The teams will look to collect more information
by holding public listening sessions in various
locations in the Valley. Look for information
about these sessions in future issues of our

newsletter, as well as on the social media pages
of NVHD and Griffin Hospital.    

The Naugatuck Valley  Health
Improvement Plan Is Here!

Covid Booster Clinic 

On Wednesday, June 7th
NVHD will hold a Covid-19
vaccination booster clinic at
the Shelton Senior Center
from 9:30am to 11:00am. 

 For more information
contact Nurse Kristie
D'Averso at 203-881-3255,
ext. 107 or
kdaverso@nvhd.org

http://www.facebook.com/NaugatuckValleyHD/
https://www.instagram.com/naugatuckvalleyhd/
https://twitter.com/NaugValleyHD


We're Hiring!

T

The Naugatuck Valley Health District's  Environmental
Health Team is seeking qualified individuals to fill the

following positions:

Sanitarian I and Sanitarian II
 

More information available here:
 

www.nvhd.org/category/job-postings/ 










